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Mr. Lawrence Houston,

Office of General Counsel
Central Intelligence Agency
26th & Constitution Ave, N.W.
Washington, D. C.

Dear Larry:

A girl here in Fairfax has asked me to try to find out

what happened to her a employment in the C.I.A.
STATOTHR  Her nems isw She $11led out foums
and was intervliewed almost one year ago and has heard not

a word either favorable or unfavorable. Her specialty is

an academic knowledge of Russian. I know so few people down
there now that you are the only person I can think of to ask.
Could you look into the matter, or is this entirely out of
your province? I should appreciate your advice on the matter.

My regards to your beautiful wife. Again congratulations
on your son. We hope to see you all some time so0n.

Very truly vours

STATOTHR

FAP/m
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